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VTP/ELB/JIR/ECASC/Term 2 of 2020-2021           19th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                                
 
Extra-Curricular After-School Clubs for Term 2 of this academic year will begin on the week commencing Monday 2nd November 
and will end on Friday 11th December.  
 

Club 
Day to be 

held 
Class Teaching staff Dismissal from 

Number of 
Spaces 

Numbots Tuesday Year 1 Year 1 staff Topaz Class exit 15 

Dance/Zumba Monday Year 2 Mrs Judge Jade Class 15 

Lego Thursday Year 2 Miss DeLacey Crystal Class 20 

Football - Mixed Monday Year 3 Mr Kemp Main hall blue doors 15 

Mindfulness - Mixture of 
Calming Activities 

Tuesday Year 3 Mr Kitney Diamond Class 20 

Arts and Crafts Club Tuesday Year 4 
Miss Stanton and 

Miss Reynolds 
Red doors drop 

off/pick up 
20 

Football - Mixed Thursday Year 4 Mr Kemp Main hall blue doors 15 

Football - Mixed Wednesday Year 5 Mr Kemp Main hall blue doors 15 

Computing Thursday Year 5 
Mrs Oswald and 

Mr Holliday 
Usual Year 5 drop off / 

pick up 
20 

Football - Mixed Friday Year 6 Mr Kemp Main hall blue doors 15 

 
Can you please make sure your child is well equipped for these clubs, wearing PE kit (if appropriate) with tracksuit bottoms 
and suitable footwear as they will be asked to go outside.  
 
All clubs finish at 4.15pm. 
 
All club registration will take place online by logging in to your Parent Pay account, selecting the appropriate club, and paying 
the £1 fee. The online booking system will open on Monday 19th October 2020. 
 
Places at each club are limited and you should therefore only book one club for your child. If you do not have access to the 
internet please contact the school office who can issue you with a payment barcode letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Judge 
ECASC Coordinator 


